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THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING 

(GENERAL DEVELOPMENT PROCEDURE) ORDER 1995
NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 8 OF APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMISSION ACCOMPANIED BY AN ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT
NOTICE is given that two identical applications have been made to The Vale of Glamorgan Council for planning permission:

By:
Taylor Wimpey UK Ltd, Persimmon Homes Ltd, and BDW

At:
Land at Barry Waterfront adjacent to Dock No. 1, Barry

For:
Development of vacant land at Barry Waterfront for residential (C3), retail (A1), cafes, bars and restaurants (A3), hotel (C1), and offices (B1). Development of vehicular and pedestrian/cycle access including a new link road, re-grading of site to form new site levels and associated infrastructure works, parking, servicing, landscaping, public realm and public open space provision
The proposals have been submitted with an Environmental Statement which can be inspected at the address given below.  Members of the public may obtain copies of the Non Technical Summary of the environmental statement at a charge of £15.00 excluding VAT from Nathaniel Lichfield and Partners, 1st Floor Westville House, Fitzalan Court, Cardiff. CF24 0EL so long as stocks last.  An electronic CD-ROM version of the environmental statement can also be purchased from Nathaniel Lichfield and partners for the cost of £50.00 excluding VAT.  Please contact Maria Wilson on 02920 435 880.

Members of the public may inspect copies of:

· The application

· The plans

· The environmental statement

· Other documents submitted with the application

at The Dock Office, Barry Docks during normal office hours (8.30 a.m. to 5.00 p.m. Monday to Thursday; 8.30 a.m. to 4.30 p.m. Friday).

The proposals can also be viewed on the Council’s Online Applications Register at http://vog.planning-register.co.uk by searching for application numbers 2009/00946/OUT and 2009/00947/OUT.  

Anyone who wishes to make representations about this application should write to the Head of Planning and Transportation at The Vale of Glamorgan Council, Dock Office, Barry Docks, Barry. CF63 4RT, within 14 days of the date of this notice, quoting reference 2009/00946/OUT and 2009/00947/OUT.
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Dated:  8 October 2009

Head of Planning and Transportation
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Contact OneVale 01446 700111 
www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
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